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SPECIAL DATES  

¶ Autumn term starts:  

Wednesday 5th Sept  

for pupils  

¶ Play Centre:  

Although Fit for Sport will not be 

continuing to run after school pro-

vision from September, there will 

be after school provision. Our 

school will be leading this provi-

sion and further details will be 

made available by letter and on 

our website at the start of the new 

term. 

Y6 Memories  
This year has been crazy. We had multiple teachers, who were very kind and helpful. 

Sadly, many of them left (but luckily we still have Mr Adamek and Ms Butters) and now 

we have a caring teacher named Mrs Sokhi.  

During this year the whole class worked very hard on achieving good results in the diffi-

cult tests called SATS. Everyone received fantastic marks like GDS and Expected. It was 

very hard work but it was worth it after our fantastic results. Our class attended boosters 

during their free time, such as weekends and holidays. Throughout boosters, Miss Putt-

erill provided lots of information and many biscuits for us!  

After our challenging SATS, we travelled all the way to Barcelona in Spain by plane. 

Once we got there, we had to  unpack our clothes and have dinner. Surprisingly, on the 

first day we journeyed off to the beach. When we arrived, the view was absolutely spec-

tacular. The sky was two different shades of colour. All the way through the week, we all 

had an eccentric time with all our friends. Thank you teachers for an amazing week in 

Barcelona! 

In the last week of year 6 we have been creating arts and crafts and also many pictures. 

We were also working on an exciting project about us being in 

nursery to Y6. Plz help. It was quite difficult remembering our 

childhood but it was very pleasurableé 

Now we would like to thank all our teachers from nursery to Y6 

for teaching and providing great knowledge and skills for up

-coming years. Thank you for teaching us! 

By Amina and An -Di  

Our children enjoyed ósinging their hearts outô at our whole school music concerts on Tuesday and Wednes-

day morning this week.  

Thanks to our photographic team, Miss Smith 

and Miss Williamson, we have photographs 

and videos of our music concert available. We 

will be uploading these onto our website in 

the first weeks of the summer holidays.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjBlpCA0KjcAhWKzKQKHVn6CzYQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.indiamart.com%2Fproddetail%2Fred-rose-16498244288.html&psig=AOvVaw0S4pdEFvpGrMK5xXrzdD83&ust=1532002

